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Public Notice 

 
Date: 13-11-2019 

 

Kind Attn: To all NBE accredited hospitals /institutions  

 

1. In order to strengthen the communication between the accredited hospitals and NBE, the 
hospitals are requested to send their queries at the following e-mail IDs: 

 

Query pertaining to E-mail ID 

Accreditation of hospitals  accr@natboard.edu.in 

Allotment of seats for counselling  seatmatrix@natboard.edu.in 

Issues pertaining to registration of 

trainees with NBE 

reg@natboard.edu.in  

DNB /FNB Final exam final@natboard.edu.in 

MCQ based exams cet@natboard.edu.in  

 

2. E-mails should be written to NBE at the aforementioned IDs by the registered Single Point 
of Contact (SPOC).  It is mandatory for NBE accredited hospitals to designate a responsible 
and senior functionary of the hospital as Single Point of Contact (SPOC) who shall be the 
nodal person to communicate with NBE for any issues. 

 
3. It shall be the endeavour of NBE to provide authentic information to the stakeholders.  

However, the SPOC and other competent authorities in the hospital are requested to visit 
NBE website frequently and keep themselves abreast of information and Public Notices 
issued by NBE from time to time.  
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